
Upcoming dates for your 

diary 

16th Sept—11+ 

23rd Sept—11+ 

30th Sept—Macmillan 

Coffee Morning and Open 

morning—8.45—11.00.   

3rd October—Harvest 

Festival in Church—

2.15pm 

10th October—Parents 

consultation day and 

evening—letter to come 

soon. 

  

 

 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

9th  September 2016 

Dear Parents, 

                  Welcome back!  We have all had a fantastic week with your 

children and it has been lovely to be back together as a school family 

again.  Our overall theme for this year is Adventure.  We want to take 

the children on a learning adventure; exploring the world around them, 

the world in the past, the world in the future.  We want you as parents 

and carers to be involved in your child’s learning as much as you wish 

so, there will be many opportunities for you to ‘pack a bag’ and join us 

on our adventure.  The first opportunity is our open 

morning and Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 

30th September.  If you can donate cakes they will 

be very gratefully received! 

Hilary Brewster 

Head teacher 

Clubs will start the week  
beginning 19th September.  
A letter will come our next 

week. 

MUSIC 

Mr Rodgers choir and colour 
strings started this week. 

Piano and keyboard will be 
Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Cello is Monday 

Brass is Wednesday 

Please remember your  

Instruments! 

Be the Best We Can Be 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning and 

School Open Morning 

Friday 30th September 

8.45-11.00 

Next week reminders for…….. 

Reception—Our project launch will be 16th Sept when we will be 
watching Shrek the film.  We continue to finish school at 3.15pm. 

Please send in a labelled PE kit with your child. 

Year 1 and Year 2—please send in an old shirt or apron to cover 
their clothes in our messy art sessions.  Please come and join Friday 
read on Friday morning at 9am. You will be very welcome. 

Key Stage 2—no special notices for next week.  Just an appeal to 
please let your children line up and stand alone in the line when the 
bell goes so that we can get them in to school smoothly and  as 
soon as possible.  Thank you. 

Keep in touch with the adventure on Twitter and our website! 

Our school Twitter account—@HSAPrimary 

Reception—@HeckingtonRec            Year 1—@Year1Heckington 

Year 2—@MrsLakin                   Year 3—@miss_coggins 

Year 4—@y4_heckington               Year 5@year5heckington 

Year 6—@heckingtonyear6 

Our website is—www.heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

MILK—If you would like your child to have milk, please collect a form from 

Mrs Riddell. 

Please return all paperwork if your child has started at our school this 

September to Mrs Riddell in the office.  Thank you 

http://www.broadfields.barnet.sch.uk/Classes/Sun
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